
The Bradford Gun Club hosted the 34th Annual Memorial shoot on Sunday. Prize money was once again 
generously donated by the Brairton Family and Paul Brown Motors. Some windy conditions challenged 
the shooters but the shoot was completed before afternoon thunderstorms rolled in. Attendance this 
year was up 43% over the previous year’s event. 
 
Fred Gainer and Doug Worrell tied for high-over-all honors with scores of 271 X 300. Gainer had a 99 in 
singles, 80 in handicap and 92 in doubles. Worrell recorded a 97 in singles, 88 in handicap and 86 in 
doubles. 
 
The top shooters for each event were as follows: 
 
SINGLES- 51 entries 
               Class AA –Ray Lee- 99, Worrell – 97 
               Class A – Gainer and Kurt Ireland both 99 
               Class B – Bruce Edgreen and Bobby Longhino both 96 
               Class C – Gary Dietz – 90, Robert Rodgers – 81 
               Class D – Jim Greene and Garret Stuck both 93 
               Veteran – Lee – 99, Edgreen – 96 
               Junior – Michael Dietz – 98, Logan Muir – 97 
               Lady – Bonnie Cobado – 93, Chiyo Grant – 90 
 
HANDICAP – 37 entries 
               18-20 Yard Grp – Debbie Lineman – 87, Robert Rodgers – 84 
               21-22 Yard Grp – Corre Smith – 94, Scott Gustafson – 90 
               23-24 Yard Grp – Pat Gainer – 86, Garrett Stuck – 85 
               25-26 Yard Grp – Alex Ohr – 91, Bill Burleson – 90 
               27 Yard Grp – Chris Bryson and Worrell both 88 
               Veteran – Longhino – 94, Telmar Young – 92 
               Junior – Smith  - 94, Stuck – 85 
               Lady – Lineman – 87, Cobado – 84 
 
DOUBLES – 11 entries 

Class AA – Josh White – 88, Worrell – 86 
Class A – Gainer – 92, Bryson – 77 
Class B – Burleson – 84 
Class C – Herm Glover – 89, Ohr – 87 
Class D – Charlie Cox – 75, Edgreen – 74 
Veteran – Glover – 89, Burleson – 84 
Junior – Tommy Hall – 49 

 
 
The Bradford Gun Club will hold its Family picnic and Annual Membership meeting this Wednesday. BGC 
will begin its summer 5-Stand league on Wednesday July 12. This 10 week league is open to members 
and the public. The next ATA registered shoot will be the Shell shoot on Sunday, July 23. BGC is open 
year round on Wednesdays from 4 to 8 PM and on Sundays from 10 AM to 3 PM for trap, skeet, 5-Stand 
and sporting clays practice. The public is welcome and memberships are available. The kitchen is open 
during normal operating hours.  For more information on events at BGC call the clubhouse at 368-6245, 
Mike Schuler at 598-2186 or visit the website at www.bradfordgunclub.com 

http://www.bradfordgunclub.com/

